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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Mayor Robert Simison and City Council 

 

FROM: Cassandra Schiffler, Arts and Culture Coordinator, MPR Dept. 

 

RE: Public Art Update 

 

Background 
Several public art projects are underway and will be presented to City Council in a powerpoint. Projects 

include:  

 10 traffic box wraps  

 a mural at the unBound library, scheduled for installation during Meridian Art Week on 

September 6 - 11, 2022 (easement attached) 

 a mural at the Meridian Pool 

 2 murals at Tully Skatepark, one by a professional mural artist and one by a youth apprentice  

 a public art project at the Five Mile Creek Pathway Trailhub with four national artists currently 

working on proposals 

 development of a public art project to be integrated with Discovery Park, Phase II  

 

Recommendation 
To consider all public art projects in process and to approve the easement agreement with the Meridian 

Library District.  


